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Dear parents and carers, 

With the arrival of winter and some very cold mornings, it is a great time to remind our community of 

the standards we expect in terms of uniform. Oran Park High School’s uniform caters for the cooler 

weather by providing long shirts, trousers, jumpers, jackets and scarves for both boys and girls. It is 

also worth noting that all our learning spaces have air-conditioning and are climate controlled.  

For further information on uniform items and expectations, please refer to our Student and Parent 

Information Booklet 

Can I remind you that non-uniform items are not to be worn at school. These items include: tracksuit 

pants, hoodies, non-uniform jumpers and tops, tights including yoga pants and beanies. These 

items will not be permitted regardless of whether a note is provided. The school will loan clothing 

items for the students to change into for the day, so they are complying with our uniform code.  

Please note that families experiencing financial difficulties in terms of uniform can contact their 

child’s Deputy Principal (Ms Gartside – Year 7 & 9, Mrs Andrews – Year 8 & Disability Support Unit, 

Ms Harris – Year 7 & 11 and Ms Colagiuri – Year 10 & 12) to seek assistance.  

Our school uniform was designed in consultation with our parent community and your ongoing 

support in helping us to maintain the highest possible standards is greatly appreciated.   

 

 

Regards 

Linda Vella 

Rel. Principal 
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